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27 May 2021  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Firstly, I wish to thank you for all the support I have received since starting as 
Principal in February. It has been a busy but extremely rewarding term and a half 
in our fantastic school.  Already I am looking forward with great anticipation to 
September for the start of my first full year at Magherafelt Primary School. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we will be finishing the summer 
term slightly earlier than initially communicated. The summer term will now end 
on Friday 25 June at 12 noon.  
 
As communicated in September with the Holiday List 2020/21 we were given 4 
additional days to allocate as school closures during this Academic year. We still 
have three of these four additional days left to take, hence the early closure.  
 
Primary 7 pupils will have their last day on Friday 18 June, (as they were 
brought back to school earlier in August 2020).   Primary 7 pupils will have a fun 
filled activity day on 18 June, when Activity NI are coming into school to give 
them a memorable send off. On this day they will also have their Records of 
Achievement presentation.  We are very sorry that parents cannot join us for this 
due to Covid restrictions.  
 
I trust this all makes sense and I wish you a peaceful and restful summer break. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Ian Somerville  
Pincipal   

 


